



Date: 19th March 2015

To:

All Shipping Lines, Agents, Traders, Transporters and Port Users

Subject: Violations of Abu Dhabi Port Rules, Enforcement and Fines

Dear Valued Customers,

Abu Dhabi Ports would like to take this opportunity to thank you our valued customer for your on-going support.

We would like to notify you that due to the increasing number of violations of Abu Dhabi Port rules, fines and penalty will be implemented from 1st April 2015 onwards.

Within the next month additional fencing and access entry points will be established within the port cargo holding area to improve safety and cargo security. Please ensure that you carry your port pass at all times and that it is visible to the security guards, particularly at these additional check points.

Attached is a list of the main rules and regulations that apply to port users.

If you require any further clarification and or assistance, please feel free to contact the customer service team on email: customercare@adpc.ae or telephone number 02/6952026 /6952870

For Abu Dhabi Ports

Iain Robertson

Terminal Manager - Ports